
               
                         

                                  

                                  
                    

 

   
 

 

 
 

 

 

   

 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

        
             

               
             

                 
 

 
 

 

   

------

Britney Becker 

From: building 
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 1:39 PM
To: Britney Becker
Subject: RE: Request for Comments - ZA24.2023 - Haswell, 127 Enoch St 4205 020.001.00400 

Request for Comments ‐ ZA24.2023 ‐ Haswell, 127 Enoch St 4205 020.001.00400 
The building department has received the above applicaƟon and has the following comments: 

 Any new construcƟon could require a building permit please contact the office and speak to the department. 
 The accessory building will need to comply with the code and meet the spaƟal separaƟon requirements which 

may affect the type of construcƟon materials or unprotected openings. 

Mary Schofield, Deputy Chief Building Official
Building Inspector 

The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the 
correct file and location . 402813 Grey Rd 4, RR 2, Durham ON N0G 1R0 

519.369.2200 | f: 519.369.5962 
building@westgrey.com  | www.westgrey.com 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message and attachments, if any, are sent by a Third 
Party Administrator for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). It may contain 
information that is privileged and/or confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please notify the sender immediately by reply email and destroy this communication. 
Thank You. 

From: Britney Becker <bbecker@westgrey.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2023 3:11 PM 
To: CBO ‐ Karl Schipprack <cbo@westgrey.com>; Geoff Aitken <publicworks@westgrey.com>; building 
<building@westgrey.com>; Phil Schwartz <pschwartz@westgrey.com>; Shawn Edwards <sedwards@westgrey.com> 
Subject: Request for Comments ‐ ZA24.2023 ‐ Haswell, 127 Enoch St 4205 020.001.00400 

Good afternoon 

Please find a notice of Public Meeting for the above noted file attached. 

The re-zoning amendment is scheduled to be heard on August 15th. Your comments would be appreciated at 
your earliest convenience.  
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Additional contents of the file can be found in the T-drive – D14 Zoning – 2023 – ZA24.2023 Haswell-Gray.  

Kind regards, 

Britney Becker
Plans Examiner & Building Inspector 

Municipality of West Grey 
402813 Grey Road 4 
RR 2 Durham, ON N0G 1R0 
519-369-2200 ext. 248 
www.westgrey.com || @OurWestGrey 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message and attachments, if any, are sent by a Third Party Administrator for the sole 
use of the intended recipient(s). It may contain information that is privileged and/or confidential. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately by reply email and destroy this communication. Thank you. 
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